
Ali Williams, Principal

Happy New Year! I hope everyone was able to enjoy family, friends
and a relaxing couple of weeks. The kids are all ready to get back
to work now and we are too. Teachers and other staff members are
reviewing expectations for behavior in class, at lunch and recesses.
This is a critical time of new learning for students from now until
the end of the year, and I encourage you to ask them about what
they are learning in math, reading and writing as well as science!!
We have some great things coming up in the next weeks and
months. We are especially excited to share information with you
about our upcoming Family Listening Tour this February.
All Mukilteo School District schools will be participating in the listening tours. Ours will be on
Monday, February 5th.
Picnic Point's session will be held at Lake Stickney Elementary School, located at 1625 Madison
Way, Lynnwood WA 98087. This event will be from 5:30-7pm and will include childcare and food for
families. Interpreters will be available for families as well.
Our goal is to connect with families and discuss important topics of family engagement, support
for learning at home, school and district communication, multi-lingual services, and more. We
really hope to see you there.

Healthy Kids!
Happy new year!

https://www.mukilteoschools.org/Domain/758


The holidays bring friends and family together and that sometimes
means sharing germs! Please help your child stay healthy by
reminding them to wash their hands often, cover their cough, wear
warm clothes when outside, and stay home when symptoms are
present.

Calendar

January 1 - New Years Day
January 11 - Martin Luther King Jr Day Assembly - Picnic Point Gym
10:40am
January 15 - Martin Luther King Jr Day

In Celebration of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.



In remembrance of a Civil Rights leader, we will be celebrating Dr.
Martin Luther King Jr on Thursday, January 11th with an assembly
at 10:40 in the Picnic Point Gym. We will join his legacy as we are
inspired by his vision of equity and social justice for all. We
embrace his desire for equality and respect for all and aspire to

work toward unity through peace.

Click Here For More About The Legacy of Dr. King

Winter Weather Information
It’s that time of year again! With the potential for snow and ice in

the next few months, we would like to provide you with easy access
to helpful information in case of school delays, closures, or bus

route changes.
School delays and closures are monitored and announced early in

the morning. There are several ways the information is relayed.
Parents will receive a message via text through Parent Square, where the message will also be

posted.
You may also find closure and delay information on the Mukilteo school district website, KING 5,
KOMO 4, Fox 13, KIRO 7 and their radio affiliates, the FlashAlert website, and district social media

pages (Facebook, Instagram, and X).
If bus routes are impacted due to snow and ice, alternate bus routes can be found here.

Picnic Point PTA Information - Click Here!

https://thekingcenter.org/about-tkc/martin-luther-king-jr/
https://www.mukilteoschools.org/
https://www.flashalert.net/regions/seattle-western-washington/?RegionID=12
https://www.mukilteoschools.org/Page/1246
https://picnicpointpta.wixsite.com/my-site


Mukilteo School District

Mukilteo School District does not discriminate in any programs or
activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national
origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender
expression or identity, disability, or the use of trained dog guide or
service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and
other designated youth groups. The following employees have been
designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged
discrimination:
Civil Rights Coordinator and Title IX Coordinator Simone Neal (425-356-1319),
nealsr@mukilteo.wednet.edu
Section 504 Coordinator Becca Anderson (425-356-1277),
andersonra@mukilteo.wednet.edu
ADA/Access Coordinator Karen Mooseker (425-356-1330),
moosekerkw@mukilteo.wednet.edu

Address: 9401 Sharon Drive in Everett, WA.

Inquiries regarding ADA/Access issues at Sno-Isle TECH Skills Center should be directed to Wes
Allen, Director (425-348-2220)
allenwr@mukilteo.wednet.edu

mailto:nealsr@mukilteo.wednet.edu
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fout.smore.com%2Fe%2Fabpgh%2Fq4ND9k%3F__%24u__%26nk%3DNjRmYjdkNmNhNjcxZGVmN2QxNGJiMjRmLHdhc3RtYW5tbEBtdWtpbHRlby53ZWRuZXQuZWR1Ojo6M2MzN3k2bHJ0YjdzZnBpZg..&data=05%7C01%7Cwastmanml%40mukilteo.wednet.edu%7Cea16f3603b9b4bca798608dbb0a6503b%7Ca2d4d43f15d149d48d873e7d7dc64397%7C0%7C0%7C638298000608387762%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=laASDF8iRd1uTrXc%2BJ9HrhM4KOqk5FEDXrkWNhWaG9Q%3D&reserved=0
mailto:moosekerkw@mukilteo.wednet.edu
mailto:allenwr@mukilteo.wednet.edu


Address: 9001 Airport Road in Everett, WA 98204.
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